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CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION

We would like to appreciate the contribution of
Shri Varun Kapoor, Ips
Inspector General of Police

towards

“SANKALP”

Cyber Awareness Campaign
The Campaign is truly Commendable for being continuous
and sustained in terms of reach and the awareness.

Date : 2% /1.4 /2015

Neeraj Desai
Director GBS






